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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

North American Van Lines Canada Names New 
Director of Agency Development 

Kevin Devereux Joins North American’s Leadership Team 
to Help Execute Company’s Growth Strategy  

EDMONTON, August 3, 2005 – North American Van Lines Canada, an 

international moving services provider, announced today that Kevin 

Devereux has joined its senior leadership team as Director of Agency 

Development.  Devereux comes to North American from BlueBird 

Relocation Systems and The Office Mover, a long-standing 

northAmerican agent, where he was Managing Director of the Toronto 

branch.  

“Kevin brings a wealth of industry experience to this organization. He 

will be extremely effective in working with our associates and agents to 

enhance our service offerings and grow the network across Canada,” 

said Michael A. Johnston, President and General Manager of SIRVA 

Canada. “His three decades of strong operational experience in a 

number of agency positions uniquely qualify him for his new role at 

North American.”  

Prior to his most recent role with BlueBird, Devereux began as a 

dispatcher for a Montreal agent and owned his own agency from the 

1980s through March 2002. 
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“I am extremely excited to join the northAmerican team, assist in the  growth of the 

agency family and build on the success of our strong brand,” said Devereux. “I am 

ready for the new challenges this position will bring and I look forward to working with 

the North American agent family and my new colleagues.”  

About North American Van Lines, Inc. 

North American Van Lines, Inc., established in 1933, is a wholly owned subsidiary of 

SIRVA, Inc., a leader in providing relocation solutions to a well-established and diverse 

customer base around the world. The van line, with headquarters in Fort Wayne, Ind., 

and more than 500 agents, handles corporate, government, military and private 

relocations and operates in the U.S., Canada and more than 100 countries worldwide. 

Information on the company can be found on the Internet at www.navl.com. 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This release includes forward-looking statements within the meaning of the U.S. Private 

Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Forward-looking statements are not historical, 

but are made based on management’s current expectations and beliefs concerning 

future developments and their potential effects upon SIRVA, Inc. and its subsidiaries. 

There can be no assurance that future developments affecting us will be those 

anticipated by management. These forward-looking statements are not a guarantee of 

future performance and involve risks, uncertainties and other factors, including without 

limitation those described under the caption “Business-Investment Considerations” and 

other risks described in our 2003 Annual Report on Form 10-K and Quarterly Reports 

on Form 10-Q. We do not intend, and are under no obligation, to update any particular 

forward-looking statement included in this release. 
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